
STATE OF MINNESOTA CITY OF GREEN ISLE

COUNTY OF SIBLEY      ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON THE SALE OF LAND OWNED BY THE GREEN ISLE EDA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Green Isle Economic Development Authority will 
hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, June 27, 2022. The meeting will be held 
at the Green Isle City Hall, 310 McGrann Street, Green Isle, Minnesota, 55338 to 
consider the sale of land owned by the Green Isle Economic Development Authority. 
The land is located on:

Parcel Identification Number:  34.0158.080
Legal Description:    Lot 5, Block 2, Green Isle Industrial Park 

At this meeting, the Economic Development Authority will decide if it is advisable to sell 
the property for $45,000 to Eagle Automotive.

Copies of the Proposal to Purchase Vacant Land will be on file and available for public 
inspection at the Green Isle City Office located at the 310 McGrann Street.

All interested persons may appear at the public hearing and present their views orally or 
in writing by contacting Amy Newsom at:
City of Green Isle, MN
P.O. Box 275
310 McGrann Street
Green Isle, MN 55338. 

Amy Newsom
Green Isle EDA Director 
310 McGrann Street 
Green Isle, MN  55338

Publish: Week of June 13, 2022
Post: June 15, 2022


